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The regular Town Board Meeting convened at the Colburn Town Hall @ 6:00 PM 
 

Present: Chairmen Gold; Supervisor Horacek; Supervisor Guajardo; Clerk Horacek & Treasurer Holmes. 
  
A motion was made by Supervisor Horacek to accept the minutes as read, 2nd by Supervisor Guajardo.   
Motion Carried 
 
Department Reports 
               Treasurer Report:  Treasurer Holmes presented the treasurers report. 

 Motion by Supervisor Horacek; 2nd by Supervisor Guajardo to accept the treasures report.  
 Motion Carried 

 
Voucher List:  Was submitted in the amount of $422,250.12. 
A motion was made by Supervisor Horacek; 2nd by Supervisor Guajardo to accept the voucher list as 
submitted and pay the bills.  Motion Carried 

 
Correspondence: Passed out, no questions 

 

Highway: 

Terry: Worked at the dump. Helped with replacing the stop sign and cutting up trees.  

Wayne:  Replaced a stop sign, cut trees, and plowed at the town hall.  

Mike: Plowed and sanded roads. 

Fire District: They ordered five sets of fire gear for $17,500.00. The fire inspector quit.  
          They plan to do it all in house. There were 229 calls out of Hancock last year.  
          The generator was installed and is working.  

 
 Old Business: None 

            
New Business: A motion was made by Supervisor Horacek to approve Adams Columbia Electric to     do   
construction along town roads, 2nd by Supervisor Guajardo.  Motion Carried 
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Public Comments: Someone stated that Mike has done a great job plowing this year.  Terry 
Thompson stated that people are complaining about the semi-trucks on 5th Ave. That they are 
starting to ruin the road. They are also using a jake break.  
 
Clerk Horacek stated that the dogs that had been running loose have been caught. Supervisor 
Horacek plans to stop and talk with the owner of the semi-trucks. 
 
It was also mentioned that there are pig running wild around 5th Ave. and Badger Ln. Clerk 
Horacek talked to the DNR Wardner. He said that someone needs to get rid of them. They can 
shoot them but must have a small game license.  
 
Chairman Gold stated that the cost of the tractor rental will be going up. The cost per hour was 
$39 an hour. It will be going up to $43 an hour.  

  
              Announcements: Next monthly meeting: March 11, 2024 @6:00 PM 

 
Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Horacek, 2nd by Supervisor Guajardo 

 

 

Terri L. Horacek,  
Town of Colburn Clerk 
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